


Follow-up Survey Email Script

Dear Network member,

Thank you for being a member of the NSF INCLUDES National Network! One way we can know how to best support the Network is by directly hearing from you. We are following up to encourage you to respond to the National Network survey (link embedded below). 

We know that you are busy with many important tasks in your broadening participation work, and we value the critical perspectives that you can offer to help shape the Network so that it accelerates progress and impact on our joint broadening participation goals. Your feedback is invaluable for shaping Network and Coordination Hub activities in the future and your participation is important to build a strong Network.

We want to hear from you! Please click on the following link to offer your feedback: [enter link] If you are a member of an active or recently concluded NSF INCLUDES project, the survey will take approximately 25 minutes to complete. If you are not part of an NSF INCLUDES project, you will complete only Part A which will take approximately 10 minutes. Please complete the survey by _____.

We appreciate your willingness and cooperation in offering us feedback.

Stay healthy and please email us with any questions or concerns.

Best,
The NSF INCLUDES Coordination Hub

